STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING 1000 RIC BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
LARRY KEHOE (505) 334-6178

SECRETARY

April 13, 1982

Mr. Paul McBride

Dietrich Resources Corporation
410 Seventeenth Street #2450
Denver CO 80202

Re: Federal 6 $122

Dear Mr. McBride:

The day after I wrote my last letter to you we received
notice of cancellation of the location from the Minerals
Management Service. There will be no further filing re-
quirements for this well.

1f you have any questions please call this office.
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Frenk T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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